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Monday there is no school in order to observe Memorial Day.

Hi,

Last week your children did phenomenal on the field trip. They used wonderful manners.
Also, they were very patient while we were scurrying around trying to get 35 students into
seatbelts. That was definitely a challenge but the kiddos were awesome!

This week we will discuss:
Number: 20 (Wow! It will be exciting to finish our number books.)

The children have now finished their Alphabet books. Some families were given their book at their
Parent Conference. The rest will be sent home this week. There is 26 weeks of work found in those
books. Your children showed tremendous growth. I encourage you to keep practicing these skills
throughout the summer. Please take a second to praise your child for this accomplishment. A little
praise goes a long way!

ERREEEARA R RAXL 22X Wednesday, I have some fun planned for your kiddos. Instead of
a regular gym class, I plan to have the kiddos compete in some fun and silly races.
This is something I have been doing with the children for years. They are always
laughing, hot and sweaty by the time we are done. We will spend a much longer
time than normal in the gym. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO SEND YOUR CHILD TO
SCHOOL IN SNEAKERS ON WEDNESDAY. Thank you! **####®xsttxstsstrssttrt

The last day of school will be our End of Year Family Picnic. This will take place on Monday
June 3rd. We begin promptly at 10:45am in our room. The children will all start by putting on
the RNS version of a graduation cap and gown. Before joining us for our quick celebration
ceremony, please feel free to drop your blankets and your picnic lunches outside. To do this
you will need to arrive a few minutes early. Everyone is invited to come and join us for our
picnic. The picnic will be outside if the weather is nice. The picnic will be in the gym if the
weather does not cooperate. Remember that you must provide your own blanket to sit on and
lunch with a drink for your family. We will ask anyone willing to provide us with a snack, fruit
or dessert to place them on the table outside for all to share. There will be a sign-up list posted
in this email. THANKS! Our celebration in the room will include the children singing a few of
our favorite songs and then the children will receive a special certificate. Our class will dismiss
at 11:45 am. There is not any class on that day before the picnic.

Calendar

May 27 - MONDAY - Memorial Day No School

May 29 - WEDNESDAY - Fours Fun Day - Please send your child to school in sneakers.
June 3 - End of year Celebration

Mrs. Favro and I are quite amazed at the growth in your children. Not only are they able to
show their academic growth but their maturity and self-confidence has blossomed too. We

have loved our time with these children! Thank you for sharing them with us.

Karen Hart



